Hi Parents, Guardians, and Family Members,
Thank you for you continued partnership in helping our students build their confidence in reading and math using Edgenuity’s MyPath K-5 reading and math program. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have an important update for you to help improve how we grow the program within our district and help more students catch up, keep up, and move ahead within their reading and math skills. 
Starting Saturday, April 24, 2021, students will need to login using a custom address unique to our school or enter a new LOGIN CODE when trying to log in. 
Please go to this page and bookmark this now! This will be the new login page for students starting Saturday, April 24, 2021. 
Go to: https://app.edgenuity.com/?code=logincode
If you get to the log in page and it requires a login code, please enter the following along with your student’s current username and password: logincode. 
If you have questions, please contact your teacher or 
CONTACT INFO
Thank you, 


